
From: thassan@bellsouth.net <thassan@bellsouth.net>
To:  

Date: 9/11/2018 8:42:31 PM
Subject: Pendleton Community Center ~ Website email from Terence Hassan

Lieutenant Governor Bryant: On October 13th 2018 we will be celebrating our 60th Anniversary. We 
are sending you an invitation in hopes that you will be able to attend. The event is at 6:00 pm at 
Tucker's Restaurant Banquet Room in Anderson, SC. Tickets are $35.00 per person. To purchase 
tickets or to make a donation contact Ingrid Jackson at 864-646-7391. You invitation has been mailed 
to your Columbia PO Box. Thanks Terence Hassan 
 

Terence Hassan
 
207 Magnolia Terrace
 
Pendleton, SC 29670
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